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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Chambersburg is a unique community. Chambersburg supplies more services than any other municipality in the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania. In addition to typical 
town functions, Chambersburg is Pennsylvania’s only municipality supplying electric and gas. Chambersburg is 1 of 35 Boroughs to operate a municipal non-profit 
electric utility. Chambersburg is the largest municipal electric utility in the State, twice as large as the second largest, Ephrata, Lancaster County; and, the only one to 
operate generation stations. Chambersburg is 1 of 2 municipalities in PA to operate a natural gas utility. The other is Philadelphia, which does not operate an electric 
utility. Nationally, Chambersburg is 1 of 2,000 communities to have its own electric system and 1 of 800 communities to have a natural gas system but 1 of only about 50 
to operate both. Chambersburg manages a regional water system, a regional sanitary sewer system (not through an independent Authority), and a new storm sewer utility; 
one of the first storm sewer utilities to form under the new Federal mandate to regulate stormwater.  

Chambersburg currently has 20,508 residents (2013). www.chambersburgpa.gov 

A full service municipality in Franklin County celebrating 
over 65 years of consumer owned natural gas service over 
120 years of community electric and a regional wastewater, 

water, storm sewer and municipal solid waste utility 

  
 

Chambersburg Borough New Teller Windows Open Today 
Chambersburg, Pennsylvania – As a part of the opening of the new Utility Departments Addition to City Hall, today, Monday, 
December 10, 2018, Chambersburg Borough opened their new drive thru teller window and new customer service center in 
the rear lobby of the new addition to Borough Hall. 

Customers visiting City Hall beginning today can now park their vehicles either on S. Second Street or in the rear parking lot. 
The rear parking lot can be accessed from Washington Street, Queen Street, S. Third Street or S. Second Street. In addition, 
the new drive thru teller window is opening today in its new location, off the rear parking lot. 

Customers can either park in rear parking lot and enter the new glass doors into the new rear lobby; or, park on S Second St 
and walk through police lobby, down a new hallway, and into the new rear lobby. 

The Utility Departments Addition to City Hall is not fully complete, but will be by the ceremonial ribbon cutting on 
December 20 at 4:00 p.m. The project, undertaken with no increase to taxes or utility rates is the home for the Borough of 
Chambersburg utility departments and utility support departments such as Finance, Personnel, and Information Technology. 
There is also a new Council Chambers on the ground floor, which will be the site of tonight’s Town Council meeting. 

The Town Council meeting on Monday, December 10, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. will be held in the new Council Chambers in the 
Utility Departments Addition to City Hall. The Council Chambers can be accessed directly from a door on the Queen Street 
side of the building or via the glass doors in the new rear lobby. 

Permission granted to use the enclosed photographs of the facility. 

 


